





Ref. Gen. Cir. /2021-22/001

24th May 2021

Circular 2021-22 Cyber Bullying

Dear Parents

Greetings of the day!

It is being observed and reported by a number of teachers of late that some unidentified, unscrupulous and unauthorized people are joining the Zoom meetings and disturb the classes.

Although, we have taken all precautions in maintaining confidentiality and enabled password protection everywhere yet we find that few unauthorized, frivolous or malicious people have gained access to the Personal Meeting Identities of few teachers. Our IT cell is reviewing the breach of secrecy and we may seek help of police soon to trace the culprits as cyber bullying is a grave crime as per the law of the land.

We need a little support from parents to be a little more vigilant and ensure that the passwords are not shared with any other person except for the student or parents. They must keep a regular check after intervals what the child is engaged in. We have instructed all teachers to enable waiting room. The students must join their respective teachers with their names following the given pattern strictly:

Roll No. First Name Class Section 21 Abdullah 2A 03 Priyadarshini KG 1A

The students need to join the class on time and the teacher will lock her meeting after 5 minutes of the time of start of the respective meeting/ period.

Your usual cooperation will be highly appreciated. A little more of your efforts will enable us provide a safer platform for teaching and learning. We hope to resume the physical classes after the summer break.

